
January 22, 1972 

Dear Zelle, 

For several years~ I have had a bronichal condition which has been aggravated by 
a couple of cases of flu dil:ning the fall months. As a result, I am not getting 
out of the house very often except on warm, sunny days. ior that reason; I do not 
believe my attendance at the Finance Committee meetings are going to be dependable 
enough for me to remain as its secretary. 

I have made a c opy of the enclosed minutes and placed them in the book which Mrs Fowler 
has taken to her office. There is enough space in the present book to las t until 
July 1, 1972. 

At the next meeting which I shall probably not attend, you may give this copy of 
your minutes to whoever takes over the job as the new secretary, and she can get 
the regular minute book from Mrs Fowler at her conv enience • 

.., 
Yours truly, 

d~ 


